1212 N.32nd Ave.
Mgy 21,1955

Dr. L.A. Kibbe, 215 21st St., Bellingham, Wash.

Dear Dr. Kibbe:

Thank you for your letter of May 17.

Yes, I recall meeting you at Tacoma, and I am familiar with your continuing historical project

I do not concur that the material I sent on Fort Simcoe as a help for one of the students to write a term paper, is of any particular value. But I am a firm believer in disseminating information and that by spreading it out, its value, what there is, can be more evident without long waiting.

You are most welcome to retain the material for the length of time required to make any typescripts or notes from it you desire.

I hope that one of these days I may have the opportunity of seeing your collection about which I have heard so much.

This letter will serve to inform Mr. Lee that he may turn the material over to you.

I will be going on vacation in another couple of weeks, and until then, and after returning from vacation, will be busy with other matters so do not worry about the prompt return of the material. A matter of weeks, as you indicated, is entirely satisfactory.

I hope that you are recovering from your illness, satisfactorily.

Sincere Regards

Click Relander